
TO THE HONOURABLE, THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of certain citizens of Australia draws to the attention of the house:

The need for an Australia Post Shop to be established at the Darch Plaza Shopping Centre. Darch is a suburb of more than

1,500 homes. The establishment of a Post Shop in Darch will meet the needs of all local residents and from nearby suburbs

such as Lansdale which will in the near future more than double in size to more than 3,000 homes.

We therefore ask the house to:

Initiate such actions as to ensure the immediate establishment of an Australia Post Shop at the Darch Plaza Shopping centre.

The establishment of a Post Shop in Darch will then provide the provision of services and Australia Post products for the

residents of the significant suburb of Darch who seek such services and products in one location.




